From: greg.crosswhite@gmail.com

Sent: Friday, September 04, 2015 11:42 AM
To: e-OED
Subject: DOL Limiting Choices in IRAs

Mr Greg Crosswhite

900 aurora avenu north 404
Seattle, WA 98109-4397
9/4/2015

Dear Labor:

Please do not add restrictions to the definition of broker-advised IRA accounts. Please allow the people to choose for
themselves what investment options work best. Additional regulation is simply not needed.

Sincerely,

Mr Greg Crosswhite
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